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Ottawa, October 15, 1910.

Rev. Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter advising the Department that you and Mrs.

Macdougall expect to assume your duties on the John

Smith's reserve at an early date.

The Department is very pleased to learn this

and truste that you will meet with a large measure of

success. You should at once communicate with Mr. Macarthur

the Indian Agent, who will give you full information in

reference to the work and render you all the assistance

in his power.

The Department will be pleased to receive a

from you at the end of the first month's work.

Your obedient Servant

S Klurart

Asst. Secretary.

Rev. R.F. Macdougall.

o/o J. Macarthur, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

Duok Lake, Sask.
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